AMERICAN SCHOOL OF ORIENTAL RESEARCH
JERUSALEM, PALESTINE

CABLE ADDRESS : MONUMENTS

April 5, 1933.

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Dear Albright:

I am sending you a small article on Tell el-Yammeh,
together with a number of photographs of sherds. By the same post
I am sending four plates of plans and drawings of sherds to go
wiﬁh the article. I leave it to your judgment as to where to
publish the article, or not to-publish it at all, if you do not
think that it is worbhwhile.

I trust that you received the article and plates on
the Transjordan trip, which I sent % you several weeks ago. I
wonder if I could impose on your kindness and ask you to mke
several minor corrections in the manuscript. I am enclosing a
list of them. Abke H, Breuil spent the morning here at the School,
examining the Kilwa photographs, and was enthusiastic about the

find, I am enclosi n list of his comments on the pictures,
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which I should like to have added as a postscript to the article
on Transjordan, Many thanks,

I have gotten the JeraBh expedition started, and we
are clearing the south side »f the arch., I have engaged another
architect, in addition to Detweiler. He is a classmate of his,
and has been working wi th Bache at Tepe Gawra. His name is E.
Bartow Mueller. As goon as the Jerash expedition is swinging
along, I want to start on the work I wrote to you about im}my
last letter,

With hearty greetings,

s

sincerely yours,



